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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
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In the event the landowner desires to convert the well to a water well,
all existing conditions of the well must be supplied this office before

such conversion can be approved.

This office requests the above information be received by
June 15, 1960.

Very truly yours,

J. E, KAPTEINA
District Engineer
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